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LUNCH ON THE LAWN/OPEN HOUSE
We are excited to welcome families to campus next Friday, March
31, for Lunch on the Lawn and Open House.

This annual event brings families to campus to enjoy a bite to eat
and then briefly visit the classroom to see our incredible learning
spaces. Start by meeting at your child's classroom. Then go eat
lunch on the lower playground. Finally, come back up for Open
House.

Remember, this is BYOL (Bring Your Own Lunch.) Our kitchen will
be serving our students as usual, but we cannot serve our guests
that day.

When it comes to Open House, these visits are meant to be just
that, visits. There are no big, prepared presentations. It's a true














SPRING BREAK

School will be closed for Spring Break
April 3 to April 14. Classes resume April 17.
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Reglstrutlon opens March 20 & \|






Open House, designed to see what we look like day-to-day. Expect
to see student work, walls full of information, and more.
 
Keep in mind, this is not the time to chat with the teacher about a
concern. Don't get us wrong, those conversations are important!
However, we ask that you make an appointment with your child's
teacher for another time if that needs to happen.
 
Below are some Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) about the
event. Please read them to prepare.
 
Oh, and double check that you know your child's teacher and room
number. It will make things go a lot smoother!
 
Times:
11:00-11:40    TK-3 Lunch on the Lawn
11:40-12:20    TK-3 Open House
12:00-12:40    4-8 Lunch on the Lawn
12:40-1:10      4-8 Open House
 
We can't wait to see you!
 
Have a wonderful weekend, and I will see you in the halls, literally
next Friday.
 
Sincerely,
Ted Hooks

 

LUNCH ON THE LAWN FAQs



http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JOdaMs-zCSlC7m0oW_8emQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_20hP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly9zaGFyZS5wZWFjaGphci5jb20vZmx5ZXJzLzI0NDkxMTQvZGlzdHJpY3RzLzU3NjVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmQZoTkeZKV5HN5SFEluZm9DRkhAc2FudGVlc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB


 



 

BOOK FAIR NEXT WEEK



 

FROM THE SANTEE SCHOOL
DISTRICT

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JOdaMs-zCSlC7m0oW_8emQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_20hP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly9zaGFyZS5wZWFjaGphci5jb20vZmx5ZXJzLzI0NDkxMTQvZGlzdHJpY3RzLzU3NjVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmQZoTkeZKV5HN5SFEluZm9DRkhAc2FudGVlc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB


 
Check out this flyer about Internet Safety:
5 Mistakes Parents Make with Their Child's Internet
Safety and How to Fix Them
 
Click on the link above or the image to go to the
two-page flyer.
 

 

LOST AND FOUND IS FULL!
 

Our Lost and Found is still bursting with jackets and other misplaced
items. 

Please encourage your child to check the Lost and Found. It is
located just inside the main gates in front of the Office. Parents are
also welcome to check!
 
Unclaimed items will be donated to those in need this
Friday, March 31. Don't wait! Check now!

 

SAVE THE DATE
RIDE YOUR BIKE TO SCHOOL DAY

 
This year's Chet Bike to School Day is Thursday, May 18.
 
You can contact Mr. Sutera or Mr. Hohimer for routes and
safety tips for this day! 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1-GxO9D8BI5-yap5-CCQzQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_20hP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly9zaGFyZS5wZWFjaGphci5jb20vZmx5ZXJzLzI0NDkxMzUvZGlzdHJpY3RzLzU3NjVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmQZoTkeZKV5HN5SFEluZm9DRkhAc2FudGVlc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1-GxO9D8BI5-yap5-CCQzQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_20hP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly9zaGFyZS5wZWFjaGphci5jb20vZmx5ZXJzLzI0NDkxMzUvZGlzdHJpY3RzLzU3NjVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmQZoTkeZKV5HN5SFEluZm9DRkhAc2FudGVlc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1-GxO9D8BI5-yap5-CCQzQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl_20hP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly9zaGFyZS5wZWFjaGphci5jb20vZmx5ZXJzLzI0NDkxMzUvZGlzdHJpY3RzLzU3NjVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmQZoTkeZKV5HN5SFEluZm9DRkhAc2FudGVlc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB


 

OUT OF SCHOOL TIME (PROJECT SAFE) SUMMER CAMP
 

Click HERE or on the image for details. Registration is now open!

 

UPCOMING EVENTS
March 27-31      Book Fair (Open for Lunch on the Lawn)
March 31           Lunch on the Lawn/Open House
April 3-14          Spring Break
May 18             Chet Bike to School Day
Click for the Santee School District Current and Future Calendars
Click for the Chet F. Harritt Website Calendar
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Looking for a past newsletter? Use the button here:
You will be taken to a webpage of past newsletters. Cheetah Chatter Archives

 

Santee School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from
our list, please contact Santee School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through
our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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